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I made the notice apply only to defined network plans since other types of health
insurance do not limit an insured to obtaining, or provide an incentive to an insured
to obtain, services from any particular provider.  The California law also applied to
Medi–Cal.  I don’t know what, if anything, is comparable in Wisconsin.  Let me know
if you think the notice requirement should apply to any other types of policies, plans,
or programs.
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